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Point Piper 

Important information regarding traffic management and local 

vantage points on New Year’s Eve 

Dear Residents, 

In advance of New Year’s Eve, we want to inform you of local road closures, special event     clearways and 
vantage point information so you have time to plan ahead. 

NSW Police, authorised traffic controllers and security guards will be managing road closures, clearways, 

vantage points, Alcohol Free Zones and Alcohol Prohibited Areas in cooperation with Woollahra Council. 

Police may restrict vehicle access along closed roads as required and in the interest of pedestrian     and 

public safety. For public transport information visit www.transportnsw.info or call 131 500. 

Road Closures: 3pm 31 December 2024 to 2am 1 January 2025 

St Mervyns Ave At New South Head Rd 

Wolseley Rd At New South Head Rd 

Wunulla Rd At New South Head Rd 

Vehicle access between 3pm and 6pm will be available for residents only, but this access is strictly 

at the discretion of the Police or authorised traffic controllers.  

No vehicle access is permitted to anyone between 6pm and 2am. 

http://www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au/nye
http://www.transportnsw.info/
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Alcohol Prohibited Areas within Woollahra: 
12.01am on 31 December 2024 to 12 Midday on 1 January 2025 

McKell Park, Rushcutters Bay Park, Yarranabbe Park (Darling Point), Duff Reserve (Point Piper), Murray 

Rose Pool and Blackburn Gardens (Double Bay), Dumaresq Reserve, Percival Park, Lyne Park, Rose 

Bay Foreshore and Tingira Memorial Park (Rose Bay), Parsley Bay Reserve and Christison Park 

(Vaucluse), and Robertson Park (Watsons Bay). 

Glassware is not permitted in public parks and reserves. 

Alcohol Free Zones: 
From 12.01am on 31 December 2024 to 12 midday on 1 January 2025.

There are no designated Alcohol Free Zones (AFZ) in Point Piper. 

Visit Council’s website www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au/nye for more information on AFZ locations. 

Local Vantage Points: 

Duff Reserve, Point Piper is a managed site with limited capacity and is an Alcohol Prohibited Area. 

Lighting is limited at this site, therefore patrons will require a torch to navigate the stairs safely. This site 

opens at 12 Noon and will be closed once it reaches capacity (maximum 100). For more detailed 

information on all of our local vantage points please visit www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au/nye 

NSW Police will be out in force this New Year’s Eve to reduce crime and violence and to ensure 

everyone in New South Wales can enjoy the New Year’s Eve celebrations in a safe  and secure 

environment. 

• Do not drink and drive. Catch public transport.

• Do not drink alcohol in the designated Alcohol Free Zones (AFZ) or Alcohol Prohibited   Areas

(APA). Police can confiscate alcohol and can issue on-the-spot fines to anyone  breaching

this requirement.

If you need any assistance from the Police over the festive season please call the Police 

Assistance Line on 131 444 or in an emergency, contact Triple Zero (000). Follow NSW Police 

on social media and receive regular NYE information updates. 

Best wishes to you and yours for a happy New Year’s Eve 

celebration with family and friends. 

Tom O’Hanlon Detective A/Superintendent Adam Solah 
Director Infrastructure and Sustainability Commander  
Woollahra Municipal Council  Eastern Suburbs Police Area Command 
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